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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Trip to SS Great Britain – Thursday 6th June 2024 – Hedgehog and Fox Classes 
 
As part of our history topic “Kingdom Brunel” for Term 6, on Thursday 6th June, Hedgehog and Fox 
classes will be travelling by coach to the SS Great Britain in Bristol for the day.  We will be leaving 
promptly at 9.10am so please ensure your child is in school by 8.50am, so we can ensure they are 
ready to leave promptly. The children will return to school by the end of the school day. 
 
Please ensure that your children are in full school uniform together with a waterproof coat (just in 
case it rains). Please can each child bring a small rucksack and a bottle of water to include your packed 
lunch. Asthma inhalers should be provided for those that need them and any children suffering from 
travel sickness should be given their medication at home before they come to school.  
 
The cost of entrance, workshops and transport totals £11.85 per child.  This will be added to 
ParentPay. Please can we ask that you give your consent on parent pay to allow your child permission 
to attend the trip. A huge thank you to the PTA for agreeing to cover the transport costs for this trip. 
We really appreciate it! 
 
Please let Miss Seddon or Mrs Haskins know if you are able to volunteer for the trip and offer your 
support. If you can help, please message class teachers via Class Dojo. They will confirm with you once 
groups have been arranged.  
 
Many Thanks for your continued support   
 
Mrs Kaylee Haskins and Miss Victoria Seddon 
 
Hedgehog and Fox class classroom teachers 
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